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Subject: 2015 Ultra Music Festival 

 
  

 

The 2015 Ultra Music Festival  
 

 

The Ultra Music Festival will take place the weekend of Friday, March 27, 2015, 

Saturday, March 28, 2015 and Sunday, March 29, 2015, at Bayfront Park in 

Downtown Miami. 
  

Thursday, March 26, 2015 thru Monday, March 30, 2015 
     

The initial traffic pattern change and set up will take place on Thursday, 

March 26, 2015, at 9 PM.  The re-route will be as follows; all southbound 

traffic along Biscayne Boulevard will be detoured west at NE 4 Street, to NE 

2 Avenue and continue southbound on NE 2 Avenue.  All northbound 

traffic along Biscayne Boulevard will be reduced to two lanes and shifted to 

the southbound lanes at SE 1 Street.  It will continue northbound until NE 4 

Street, where it will be shifted back to the regular northbound lanes.  
 

Friday, March 27, 2015 

 Ultra Music Festival gates open at 4:00 PM until 12:00 AM. 

 

Saturday, March 28, 2015 

 Ultra Music Festival gates open at 12:00 PM until 12:00 AM 

. 

Sunday, March 29, 2015 

 Ultra Music Festival gates open at 12:00 PM until 11:00 PM. 
 

Miami Police officers will be assigned throughout the area to assist with traffic 

control. There will be no street closures. 
 

Miami Police Officers will be deployed along the route to assist motorists.   

 

 

If you have any questions please contact the Miami Marathon Coordinator at 

(305) 278-8668 and Miami-Dade Transit at (786) 469-5420 for any questions 

regarding the bus re-routes.  

 

Ofc. Juan Vera Lt. J. Gonzalez.  
 

N/A 
 

March 24, 2015 


